
PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
Bellingham, Washington 

 
Public Meeting on  

Implementation of Greenways Levy III 
and 

Parks, Recreation and Open Space Plan 
January 10, 2007 

 
The Parks and Recreation Department, Greenway Advisory Committee, and Parks and 
Recreation Advisory Board welcome your input on the future of our parks. Please complete this 
form and leave it at the sign-in table, or email your comments to Greenway@cob.org 
 
 
What projects are most needed in your neighborhood (e.g., parks, athletic fields, 
playgrounds, nature trails, wildlife habitat)?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
What land are you aware of that might be available and well suited to these needs? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What projects are most needed on a citywide basis?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other ideas and suggestions? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name___________________________  Address __________________________ 
 
Email ___________________________  Phone ____________________________ 


